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Campbellford Memorial Hospital Welcomes Bill Detlor as New Emergency Department 
Manager 

 
July 11th, 2023 – Campbellford Memorial Hospital (CMH) is thrilled to announce the appointment of Bill Detlor as the 

new Emergency Department Manager. With his extensive experience and expertise in healthcare, Bill will be a 

tremendous addition to the CMH team. 

Bill Detlor is a highly accomplished paramedic with a 

remarkable background in healthcare leadership. He served as 

Chief of the Northumberland Paramedics from April 2015 to 

October 2020, where he demonstrated exceptional skills in 

managing emergency medical services. His dedication to 

patient care and his ability to lead teams effectively garnered 

him recognition within the industry. 

In addition to his accomplishments in emergency medical 

services, Bill has recently served as the Director of the Golden 

Plough Lodge Long Term Care home in Cobourg. This 

experience further enriched his knowledge and understanding 

of the healthcare industry, allowing him to bring a well-

rounded perspective to his new role at CMH. 

"We are delighted to welcome Bill Detlor to CMH," said Heather Campbell, VP Patient Care and Chief Nursing Executive. 

"His wealth of experience and exceptional leadership skills make him an ideal fit for the position of Emergency 

Department Manager. We are confident that Bill's contributions will positively impact our Emergency Department and 

enhance the care we provide to our patients." 
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